
 

In Memoriam Bryan Sutton 
The Society mourns the loss of Bryan Sutton 

17.11.1926-28.10 2010 
Eileen and Bryan Sutton often went to Vienna. They 

especially enjoyed their visits to the theatre there. Sadly 
Bryan died unexpectedly during one of these visits to 
Vienna on Thursday 28th October 2010. He was not 
only a well loved member of the Society but also a 

former Vice-President. His years of hard work for the 
society and, moreover, being the ”teacher”  to the 

Tuesday Conversation Group will keep him in our 
thoughts and memories for a long time to come. 


